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a re-designed value stream for an automotive services provider. Academic
researchers and industry managers in the fields of management accounting and
financial management, as well as engineering and operations management, will find
value in the experiences described herein.
Nursing Case Management Elaine Cohen 2004-08-26 This classic resource offers
complete coverage of nursing case management - from theoretical background and
historical perspective to practical applications and how the field is changing to
meet the challenges of today's health care environment. It focuses on the
implementation of various case management models used throughout the United States
and abroad. Key topics include the impact of public policy on health care;
understanding the effects of health care reimbursement and its application at the
patient level; throughput and capacity management; the impact of the revenue
cycle; compliance and regulatory issues; and principles needed to improve case
manager-client interaction. This helpful resource is designed to help nurse case
managers assess their organization's readiness for case management, prepare and
implement a plan to achieve necessary improvements and evaluate the plan's
success. Includes numerous proven case management models currently being used in
institutions across the country Organized to take the nursing case manager on a
journey from the historical development of nursing case management to the
successful implementation of a case management program Offers detailed guidance
for planning, implementing, and evaluating a case management program Outlines the
planning process with information on key topics such as analysis of the
organization, the role of the organization's members, selection criteria for new
case managers, case management education, credentialing, and partnerships Features
guidelines for implementing a case management program with information on ethical
issues, technology, compliance, and regulatory issues Addresses the evaluation
component of developing and implementing a case management program by presenting
information on outcomes, research, documentation, continuous quality improvement,
measuring cost effectiveness, care continuum, and evidence-based practice Presents
acute care and community based models of case management Highlights the evolution
of collaborative models of case management, addressing key elements of joint
decision-making, shared accountability, and interdisciplinary systems of care
Addresses health care delivery through case management and public policy by
presenting current legislative issues and their affect on both health care
reimbursement and the application of care at the patient level Presents the
insights, experiences, and advice of nursing administrators who have researched
and successfully implemented nursing case management programs in various
facilities A new chapter, Telehealth Applications for Case Management, introduces
the concept of telehealth; provides examples of telehealth usage in women's

Surviving Supply Chain Integration National Research Council 2000-03-23 The
managed flow of goods and information from raw material to final sale also known
as a "supply chain" affects everything--from the U.S. gross domestic product to
where you can buy your jeans. The nature of a company's supply chain has a
significant effect on its success or failure--as in the success of Dell Computer's
make-to-order system and the failure of General Motor's vertical integration
during the 1998 United Auto Workers strike. Supply Chain Integration looks at this
crucial component of business at a time when product design, manufacture, and
delivery are changing radically and globally. This book explores the benefits of
continuously improving the relationship between the firm, its suppliers, and its
customers to ensure the highest added value. This book identifies the state-ofthe-art developments that contribute to the success of vertical tiers of suppliers
and relates these developments to the capabilities that small and medium-sized
manufacturers must have to be viable participants in this system. Strategies for
attaining these capabilities through manufacturing extension centers and other
technical assistance providers at the national, state, and local level are
suggested. This book identifies action steps for small and medium-sized
manufacturers--the "seed corn" of business start-up and development--to improve
supply chain management. The book examines supply chain models from consultant
firms, universities, manufacturers, and associations. Topics include the roles of
suppliers and other supply chain participants, the rise of outsourcing, the
importance of information management, the natural tension between buyer and
seller, sources of assistance to small and medium-sized firms, and a host of other
issues. Supply Chain Integration will be of interest to industry policymakers,
economists, researchers, business leaders, and forward-thinking executives.
Designing Cost Management Systems to Support Business Decision-Making Pieter Buys
2021-07-19 This book illustrates the importance effective cost management systems
in providing a supportive environment in which reliable and relevant management
information can be generated. Such a cost management system is only attainable if
the importance of key business, operational and stakeholder requirements are
recognised within the organisational context. In illustrating this importance,
this book provides several case studies as examples thereof. The first two case
studies focus on the engineering sector and illustrates the development of a cost
management system in a water recycling context; and the design of a budgetary
system in a mining engineering context. The remaining case studies focus on the
services sector, including cost management systems for a digital technology
services provider and a medical insurance services provider; an alternative
activity-based costing approach for a public sector services provider; and finally
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health, chronic disease management, and mental health; and summarizes the evidence
that supports telehealth and identifies existing issues and challenges. Case
Management: Life at the Intersection of Margin and Mission, is a new chapter that
highlights strategies case managers and others can use to optimize their
organizations' financial outcomes while simultaneously improving clinical outcomes
for their patients. It emphasizes the work of case managers in the financial arena
of health care, including revenue cycle management. A new chapter, Maximizing
Reimbursement through Accurate Documentation and Coding, provides tips and
strategies on maximizing reimbursement by designing and implementing programs
focused on improving the physician's documentation. Effective Management Tools for
Case Management Leaders: Strategy Maps and Balanced Scorecards, A Case Study is a
new chapter that discusses strategy maps and balanced scorecards and their role in
transforming an organization's mission and strategy into a management system and a
comprehensive set of performance measures. Features updated information on HIPPA
regulation (Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act), patient safety
and confidentiality issues, case management for Medicare patients, Medicare
legislation, and utilization management.
Financial Management for Nurse Managers Janne Dunham-Taylor 2009-11-24 Completely
revised and updated, the Second Edition addresses a myriad of financial concepts
ranging from staffing and budgeting to measuring productivity and forecasting
costs. Examples and explanations of terminology will help nurse managers
successfully correspond with the financial department to implement change without
negatively affecting patient care and outcomes.
Looseleaf for Cost Management: A Strategic Emphasis Edward Blocher 2021-01-12 Cost
Management: A Strategic Emphasis, by Blocher/Juras/Smith is dedicated to answering
the question: Why Cost Management? It answers this question by providing costmanagement tools and techniques needed to support an organization's
competitiveness, improve its performance, and help the organization accomplish its
strategy. The text is written to help students understand the broader role of cost
accounting in helping an organization succeed - and not just the measurement of
costs. While the text does include coverage of traditional costing topics (e.g.,
job-order costing, process costing, service-department cost allocations, and
accounting for joint and by-products), its primary strength is the linkage of
these topics, as well as more contemporary topics, to an organization's strategy.
And with Connect, an easy-to-use homework and learning management solution that
embeds learning science and award-winning adaptive tools to improve student
outcomes, instructors receive a course solution that includes high quality content
and assessment paired with assignments that help students build the skills they
need to succeed.
Departments of Labor, and Health and Human Services, Education, and Related
Agencies Appropriations United States. Congress. Senate. Committee on
Appropriations 2007
Cost Management Edward Blocher 2018
Departments of Labor, Health and Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies
Appropriations for 2001: Department of Labor United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Appropriations. Subcommittee on the Departments of Labor, Health and
Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies 2000
Frontiers of Management Accounting Research George Foster 1997
Medicare Prospective Payment and the American Health Care System 1987
The Strategy Pathfinder Duncan Angwin 2017-09-14 Real-world strategic management
practice in an interactive micro-case format The Strategy Pathfinder presents an
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innovative, dynamic guide to strategic thinking and practice. Using real-world
case examples from companies like Apple, the BBC, Hyundai, LEGO, McDonalds, Nike
and SpaceX to illustrate critical concepts, this book enables readers to actively
participate in real-world strategy dilemmas and create their own solutions.
Strategy Pathfinder’s ‘live’ micro-cases provoke discussion about business models,
value creation, new ventures and more, while its complimentary instructional
content introduces you to the best ‘classic’ and new tools of strategic
management. Rather than passively reproducing past and current ideas, Strategy
Pathfinder encourages strategic thinkers to learn by doing. The book is designed
to help the reader to develop a clear understanding of key concepts while shifting
your thought processes towards real strategic action and innovation by enabling
you to: Use strategy theories and frameworks to engage in analytical and creative
discussions about key strategic issues facing real companies today Form strategic
views for yourself, and test them against the views of others Effectively make and
communicate recommendations based on solid strategic analysis that stand up to
scrutiny from multiple stakeholders Become an active producer of new strategic
ideas rather than a passive receiver of past wisdom This third edition has been
updated with new chapters and cases to reflect the latest, cutting-edge issues in
strategic thinking and practice. And the updated companion website offers
students, instructors and managers more resources to facilitate understanding,
interaction and innovation. As an active learning experience, The Strategy
Pathfinder 3rd Edition engages the reader in the work of strategy practitioners.
By arming you with the empirical research you need, and the best strategic
management theories and frameworks to better analyse situations you're likely to
encounter or already facing in your career, The Strategy Pathfinder teaches you
how to improve your strategic thinking and practice, and develop your own
strategic pathways for the future.
Strategic Cost Management John K. Shank 1993 An indispensable guide for managers
concerned with cost, strategy, and business re-engineering. Experts on the
strategic use of cost data, the authors show how stategic cost management is
revolutionizing accounting practices in leading companies. Includes numerous
examples. 120 line drawings.
Managerial Issues in the Reformed NHS Mo Malek 1993-08-27 UK health care
specialists discuss reforms in the NHS and the associated managerial and
conceptual issues in this volume. Both theoretical and practical aspects are
covered, including quality, consumer choice, medical audits, strategic information
systems planning and ideology.
Handbook of Nursing Case Management Dominick L. Flarey 1996 AACN Protocols for
Practice: Healing Environments discusses the benefits of creating a healing
environment for critically ill patients and their families and how changes to a
patient's environment can promote healing. Family needs, visitation, complementary
therapies, and pain management are also covered.
Departments of Labor, Health and Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies
Appropriations for 2006 United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Appropriations. Subcommittee on the Departments of Labor, Health and Human
Services, Education, and Related Agencies 2005
Strategic Management of Professional Service Firms Bente Løwendahl 2005 Aimed at
practitioners and academics, this third edition discusses various issues such as
to what extent are professional service firms (PSFs) different, when is a service
(not) professional, what are particular challenges in managing PSFs, what are
important strategic issues for PSFs and more.
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Proceedings of IAC 2019 in Budapest Group of authors 2019-03-13 International
Academic Conference on Teaching, Learning and E-learning and International
Academic Conference on Management, Economics and Marketing and International
Academic Conference on Transport, Logistics, Tourism and Sport Science Budapest,
Hungary 2019 (IAC-TLEl + IAC-MEM + IAC-TLTS), March 15 - 16, 2019
Innovations Through Information Technology Information Resources Management
Association. International Conference 2004-01-01 Innovations Through Information
Technology aims to provide a collection of unique perspectives on the issues
surrounding the management of information technology in organizations around the
world and the ways in which these issues are addressed. This valuable book is a
compilation of features including the latest research in the area of IT
utilization and management, in addition to being a valuable source in support of
teaching and research agendas.
Case Studies in Nursing Case Management Suzanne Smith Blancett 1996 Case Studies
in Nursing Case Management provides portrayals of health care organizations around
the nation that have successfully implemente d case management programs. It
reports on how case management is being used in inpatient, ambulatory, operating
room, intensive care, home h ealth, and subacute settings. Specific populations
such as pediatric, maternity, dialysis, geriatric, psychiatric, and AIDS/HIV
patients are also addressed. Case managers' roles in managed care and community-ba
sed settings as well as in insurance companies are described.
Cases in Cost Management John K. Shank 2001
Fit for Growth Vinay Couto 2017-01-10 A practical approach to business
transformation Fit for Growth* is a unique approach to business transformation
that explicitly connects growth strategy with cost management and organization
restructuring. Drawing on 70-plus years of strategy consulting experience and indepth research, the experts at PwC’s Strategy& lay out a winning framework that
helps CEOs and senior executives transform their organizations for sustainable,
profitable growth. This approach gives structure to strategy while promoting
lasting change. Examples from Strategy&’s hundreds of clients illustrate
successful transformation on the ground, and illuminate how senior and middle
managers are able to take ownership and even thrive during difficult periods of
transition. Throughout the Fit for Growth process, the focus is on maintaining
consistent high-value performance while enabling fundamental change. Strategy& has
helped major clients around the globe achieve significant and sustained results
with its research-backed approach to restructuring and cost reduction. This book
provides practical guidance for leveraging that expertise to make the choices that
allow companies to: Achieve growth while reducing costs Manage transformation and
transition productively Create lasting competitive advantage Deliver reliable,
high-value performance Sustainable success is founded on efficiency and high
performance. Companies are always looking to do more with less, but their efforts
often work against them in the long run. Total business transformation requires
total buy-in, and it entails a series of decisions that must not be made lightly.
The Fit for Growth approach provides a clear strategy and practical framework for
growth-oriented change, with expert guidance on getting it right. *Fit for Growth
is a registered service mark of PwC Strategy& Inc. in the United States
Enterprise Information Systems: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools and Applications
Management Association, Information Resources 2010-09-30 This three-volume
collection, titled Enterprise Information Systems: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools
and Applications, provides a complete assessment of the latest developments in
enterprise information systems research, including development, design, and
cases-cost-management-strategic-emphasis-solutions

emerging methodologies. Experts in the field cover all aspects of enterprise
resource planning (ERP), e-commerce, and organizational, social and technological
implications of enterprise information systems.
Cases in Marketing Financial Services Christine Ennew 2014-05-15 Cases in
Marketing Financial Services presents several cases from different countries
relating to the marketing of financial service. The book tackles both strategic
and tactical marketing issues, and then covers a wide range of institutions and
markets. The text will be of great use to professionals in the financial service
industry.
Managing Information Services Jo Bryson 2016-05-05 This fourth edition of Jo
Bryson's highly regarded Managing Information Services has been thoroughly revised
with an emphasis on innovation. Operating in a digital era, libraries must
innovate to survive and grow. This means librarians having radical ideas which
challenge the status quo, shifting strategic directions to change the way services
are managed, and developing new skills and knowledge. Challenges include
developing new uses for floorspace, where shelving is being replaced by mobile
networking, and new practices and procedures for managing new products such as ebooks and self-service. Libraries can achieve long term sustainability by
information managers having more creative responses and developing innovative
thinking. Essential reading for information students, this text also serves as a
comprehensive and detailed reference on the key management topics for information
service managers.
Departments of Labor, Health and Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies
Appropriations for 2007: Department of Labor United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Appropriations. Subcommittee on the Departments of Labor, Health and
Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies 2006
Evaluation of the Effects of JTPA Performance Standards on Clients, Services, and
Costs 1988
Technology in Services National Academy of Engineering 1988-02-01 Beginning by
dispelling some of the myths about services, this provocative volume examines the
growth in services, the way technology has shaped this growth, and the
consequences for the American economy. Chapters discuss such topics as the effects
of technology on employment patterns and wages, international trade in services,
and the relationship between services and the traditional manufacturing
industries.
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) – Seventh
Edition and The Standard for Project Management (BRAZILIAN PORTUGUESE) Project
Management Institute Project Management Institute 2021-08-01 PMBOK&® Guide is the
go-to resource for project management practitioners. The project management
profession has significantly evolved due to emerging technology, new approaches
and rapid market changes. Reflecting this evolution, The Standard for Project
Management enumerates 12 principles of project management and the PMBOK&® Guide &–
Seventh Edition is structured around eight project performance domains.This
edition is designed to address practitioners' current and future needs and to help
them be more proactive, innovative and nimble in enabling desired project
outcomes.This edition of the PMBOK&® Guide:•Reflects the full range of development
approaches (predictive, adaptive, hybrid, etc.);•Provides an entire section
devoted to tailoring the development approach and processes;•Includes an expanded
list of models, methods, and artifacts;•Focuses on not just delivering project
outputs but also enabling outcomes; and• Integrates with PMIstandards+™ for
information and standards application content based on project type, development
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approach, and industry sector.
Strategic Adoption of Technological Innovations Howard, Caroline 2013-01-31
Strategic Adoption of Technological Innovations brings together research from
practitioners on the development, use, and importance of information technology in
order to achieve organizational performance. This comprehensive collection is
useful for academicians, scholars, researchers and other industry professionals to
provide an understanding of strategy and use of information systems in
organizations and entities.
Cost Management in Plastics Processing Robin Kent 2017-09-29 Cost Management in
Plastics Processing: Strategies, Targets, Techniques, and Tools, Fourth Edition,
makes readers think about current practices and how to go forward with effective
cost management. This is a practical workbook that provides a structured approach
to reducing costs in plastics processing for all the major plastics shaping
processes (moulding, extrusion, forming) as well as elsewhere in the company
(e.g., in factory services and non-manufacturing areas). Competition in all
manufacturing sectors is increasing, and there is continuous pressure to drive
costs down and to increase cost management. Good cost management improves profits
and margins, improves management control and opens the door to becoming a worldclass company. The approach throughout this book looks rigorously at where costs
are incurred and proposes projects and targets for cost reduction. This book is
designed to provide a well-structured map broken down into simple tasks and
achievable goals. This book offers a structured approach to the techniques of cost
management, from how costs are calculated by accountants, to the effective use of
machines and labor, to the minimization of waste. It begins by looking at
traditional methods of accounting and costing and whether these are helpful or
accurate for project management. Practical examples of cost management in plastics
processing are included, together with many useful flow charts and diagrams to
illustrate the points under discussion. Enables plastics processors to institute
an effective cost management system, going beyond simply trying to cut costs
Provides a holistic perspective on cost management, shining a light on areas on
costs which may not have previously been considered or accounted for, and
proposing projects and targets for cost reduction Serves as a route map to help
companies move toward improved margins and greater profitability
Drawdown Paul Hawken 2017-04-18 • New York Times bestseller • The 100 most
substantive solutions to reverse global warming, based on meticulous research by
leading scientists and policymakers around the world “At this point in time, the
Drawdown book is exactly what is needed; a credible, conservative solution-bysolution narrative that we can do it. Reading it is an effective inoculation
against the widespread perception of doom that humanity cannot and will not solve
the climate crisis. Reported by-effects include increased determination and a
sense of grounded hope.” —Per Espen Stoknes, Author, What We Think About When We
Try Not To Think About Global Warming “There’s been no real way for ordinary
people to get an understanding of what they can do and what impact it can have.
There remains no single, comprehensive, reliable compendium of carbon-reduction
solutions across sectors. At least until now. . . . The public is hungry for this
kind of practical wisdom.” —David Roberts, Vox “This is the ideal environmental
sciences textbook—only it is too interesting and inspiring to be called a
textbook.” —Peter Kareiva, Director of the Institute of the Environment and
Sustainability, UCLA In the face of widespread fear and apathy, an international
coalition of researchers, professionals, and scientists have come together to
offer a set of realistic and bold solutions to climate change. One hundred
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techniques and practices are described here—some are well known; some you may have
never heard of. They range from clean energy to educating girls in lower-income
countries to land use practices that pull carbon out of the air. The solutions
exist, are economically viable, and communities throughout the world are currently
enacting them with skill and determination. If deployed collectively on a global
scale over the next thirty years, they represent a credible path forward, not just
to slow the earth’s warming but to reach drawdown, that point in time when
greenhouse gases in the atmosphere peak and begin to decline. These measures
promise cascading benefits to human health, security, prosperity, and wellbeing—giving us every reason to see this planetary crisis as an opportunity to
create a just and livable world.
Case-Based Decision Support for Disaster Management Möhrle, Stella 2020-07-01
Disasters are characterized by severe disruptions of the society’s functionality
and adverse impacts on humans, the environment, and economy that cannot be coped
with by society using its own resources. This work presents a decision support
method that identifies appropriate measures for protecting the public in the
course of a nuclear accident. The method particularly considers the issue of
uncertainty in decision-making as well as the structured integration of experience
and expert knowledge.
Cases and Readings in Strategic Cost Management for Use with Cost Management
Edward Blocher 1999
Generalist Case Management: A Method of Human Service Delivery Marianne R.
Woodside 2016-12-05 This practical text equips students with the fundamental
information and skills needed to be effective case managers, covering such central
issues as the responsibilities of case management, competencies needed for ethical
and multicultural case management, participation in interdisciplinary and
interorganizational teams, and engagement in advocacy and leadership. The firstperson experience of a client and her case managers draws students into the text.
To ensure that the book offers current and accurate information, the authors
interviewed human service case managers nationwide about their jobs, skills,
challenges, and clients. These interviews, combined with current research and
numerous case studies, make GENERALIST CASE MANAGEMENT: A METHOD OF HUMAN SERVICE
DELIVERY, 5th Edition, realistic and relevant. The text also aligns with NASW case
management standards and helps to prepare students for earning C-SWMC
certification and the HS-BCP credential. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
The Health Care Professional's Guide to Disease Management James B. Couch 1998
Disease Management
Case Studies in Performance Management Tony C. Adkins 2006-06-23 Praise for Case
Studies in Performance Management "With this book, Tony Adkins has made an
important contribution tothe body of knowledge of managerial accounting." --From
the Foreword by Gary Cokins, lead strategist, BusinessPerformance Management
Solutions group with SAS Institute andinternationally recognized expert in
advanced cost management andperformance improvement systems "If you want to
achieve direction, traction, and speed in business,Case Studies in Performance
Management: A Guide from the Experts isa must-read . . . jam-packed with golden
nuggets you can put towork immediately." --Jason Jennings, bestselling author of
Think Big, Act Small, LessIs More and It's Not the Big That Eat the Small . . .
It's the FastThat Eat the Slow "Tony has the insight found only from actual
implementations ofABC/PM.Using this as lens, he has brought the collective
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experienceof experts into focus." --Mohan Nair, author of Essentials of Balanced
Scorecard andActivity-Based Information Systems "Tony Adkins has lived the life of
a true ABC/PM road warrior. Hiscollection of case studies reaches beyond the
theory to capture theharsh reality of what it takes to successfully
implementperformance management. A must-read for anyone wise enough to learnfrom
those who have gone before." --Chris M. Pieper, CEO, FormRouter, Inc. (former
founder and CEO ofABC Technologies) "Everyone who reads this book will gain a
solid appreciation of thesubstance and value of performance management in varied
industrysettings and applications." --Dr. Peter B. B. Turney, President and Chief
Executive Officer ofCost Technology, Inc. and author of Common Cents If you're
looking for a way to dramatically improve your company'sperformance and get back
its competitive edge, Case Studies inPerformance Management: A Guide from the
Experts will show you howother businesses, driven to remain competitive by changes
in theirindustries, learned to work smarter using ABC/PM in today's toughbusiness
environment. Noteworthy commentary from experts in the field including
AshokVadgama and Alan Stratton helps you understand ABC/PM and how toexecute its
sound strategies in your own business.
Decision Making in Systems Engineering and Management Gregory S. Parnell
2011-03-16 Decision Making in Systems Engineering and Management is a
comprehensive textbook that provides a logical process and analytical techniques
for fact-based decision making for the most challenging systems problems. Grounded
in systems thinking and based on sound systems engineering principles, the systems
decisions process (SDP) leverages multiple objective decision analysis, multiple
attribute value theory, and value-focused thinking to define the problem, measure
stakeholder value, design creative solutions, explore the decision trade off space
in the presence of uncertainty, and structure successful solution implementation.
In addition to classical systems engineering problems, this approach has been
successfully applied to a wide range of challenges including personnel recruiting,
retention, and management; strategic policy analysis; facilities design and
management; resource allocation; information assurance; security systems design;
and other settings whose structure can be conceptualized as a system.
Shared Services and Outsourcing: A Contemporary Outlook Julia Kotlarsky 2016-09-27
This book constitutes the revised selected papers from the 10th Global Sourcing
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Workshop held in Val d’Isère, France, in February 2016. The 11 papers presented in
this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 47 submissions. The book
offers a review of the key topics in outsourcing and offshoring of information
technology and business services offering practical frameworks that serve as a
tool kit to students and managers. The range of topics covered is wide and
diverse, but predominately focused on how to achieve success in shared services
and outsourcing. More specifically, the book examines outsourcing decisions and
management practices, giving specific attention to shared services that have
become one of the dominant sourcing models. The topics discussed combine
theoretical and practical insights regarding challenges that industry leaders,
policy makers, and professionals face or should be concerned with. Case studies
from various organizations, industries and countries such as UK, Italy, The
Netherlands, Canada, Australia and Denmark complete the book.
Cost Management Edward Blocher 2010 Covers the strategic management topics in cost
accounting. This title helps students to understand about the management and the
role of cost accounting in helping an organization succeed. It addresses issues
such as: How does a firm compete? and What type of cost management information is
needed for a firm to succeed?
ISE Cost Management: a Strategic Emphasis Edward Blocher 2018-03-29 Cost
Management: A Strategic Emphasis, by Blocher/Stout/Juras/Smith is dedicated to
answering the question: Why Cost Management? It answers this question by providing
cost-management tools and techniques needed to support an organization's
competitiveness, improve its performance, and help the organization accomplish its
strategy. The text is written to help students understand the broader role of cost
accounting in helping an organization succeed - and not just the measurement of
costs. While the text does include coverage of traditional costing topics (e.g.,
job-order costing, process costing, service-department cost allocations, and
accounting for joint and by-products), its primary strength is the linkage of
these topics, as well as more contemporary topics, to an organization's strategy.
And with Connect, an easy-to-use homework and learning management solution that
embeds learning science and award-winning adaptive tools to improve student
outcomes, instructors receive a course solution that includes high quality content
and assessment paired with assignments that help students build the skills they
need to succeed.
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